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STAY CONNECTED

Please continue to pray
​for the following people:

Dee Adkins
Family of Joe Atkins

Kenneth Boggs
Scott Bray

Lynda Brock
David Carter

John & Pam Darden
Jolene Davis

Ellen Davidson & family
Mark Fisher

Fevos Family
Suzi Goldston
Barbara Hollis

Marcia Johnson
Trent & Sandy Mann Family

Susie McGuigan
Wiley & Jeff Nelson

Alesia Nixon
Barry Plagens

Birth of Andrew Michael Pauley
Ibby Robertson

Angie Smith

Click HERE to make a prayer request. If you
would like a separate email to go out, please
email the message you would like to send to

loyd@loydpres.org.

Click here to give
to Loyd
Presbyterian
Church

Please click on the image
to view your information in
our church directory. If
you would like to update
your info, please email us
at loyd@loydpres.org.

Click here to view the latest sermon

If you would like to provide
flowers in the sanctuary,
please sign up here. If you
want the flowers dedicated to
a loved one, please include
the information on the sign-
up sheet. Thank you.

Check out the
church calendar

here. Please email
or call the church to

add an event.

A Message from Tyler:

mailto:loyd@loydpres.org
https://goo.gl/96TjWd
https://files.constantcontact.com/fe460a02801/22149471-ca61-415c-92da-f629adf31e06.pdf?rdr=true
mailto:loyd@loydpres.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/191742127573683
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1opn_u_PQhMgRMlM7ELWAYhcrZd9i4gkquLJcrbFjbsM/edit?usp=sharing
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/r?tab=cc
https://www.christianbook.com/your-best-trust-for-the-rest/james-moore/9781426771866/pd/771861


Tomorrow is the court date for Jameel and Lexi. Please keep
their family in your prayers as they find out what the next steps
will be for the children that they are seeking to adopt.

The opportunity to help them raise funds for their lawyer is an
ongoing situation, which you can read about below.

As you all know, adoption is something that is very near and
dear to my heart. That's one reason I would like for you to
prayerfully consider helping Jameel Dixon and his wife, Alexis.

They are currently fostering two children who they eventually want to adopt. Their situation brings
with it some unique challenges and costs that they are not able to meet. If you would like to help (and
read more about Jameel, Alexis, and their growing family), click here, or if you prefer to connect with
Jameel directly, contact the church at 706-882-5087.

A Youth Update:

MS Montreat Sunday
July 30

Camp Viola Sunday
August 13

A Core 13 Update:

Core 13 is currently studying
"Follow" by Andy Stanley.

​If you are not already attending a Sunday
School class, please consider joining Core

13. You are very welcome!

Prayer time is 9:45-10AM
Text Discussion 10-10:50AM

Mickey's SS Class Update:
Is your heart unsettled by the chaos of the world? Are you heavy-laden
with bad moments, mad moments, or anxious moments? Today, rest in
God’s self-giving love and leave all your troubles at the foot of the cross.

It's not too late to join Mickey and the Alternative SS Class.
To connect to:

MICKEY'S SS CLASS AT 9:45AM

https://www.gofundme.com/f/8ckszb-complete-our-family?utm_campaign=p_cp+share-sheet&utm_medium=copy_link_all&utm_source=customer
https://zoom.us/j/91586597246?pwd=OHN2Y0lsTnMvanp4M2tKYXBoNldnQT09


Meeting ID: 915 8659 7246
Password: 7wRqSX ​

A Music Update:
“We Are Climbing Jacob’s Ladder”

American folk hymn
arranged by Mark Hayes

Published by Lorenz in "Lorenz Online"
August 2021

Offertory, July 25, 2023
Loyd Presbyterian Church

Rick Robertson, pianist

Bible Study Update:
Janet and Jerry Fletcher will continue to
offer a Bible Study on 1 Thessalonians.

The Bible Study will meet on Tuesday
evenings at 6:00pm. Janet asked that you bring

your Bible and come sit around the table. You
are welcome to share to your heart's content or
say nothing at all. There is no Bible knowledge

required, but scholars of the Bible are also
welcome.

STAY INFORMED

8 - Jeff Darden, Dennis Burgess
9-  Dennis McBride, Karen McBride
10 - Eric Larkins
14 - Steve D’Angelo

Volunteers are needed to help with our
Children's Church ministry. You can sign up to
serve here. Weekly lessons are located in the

Christian Education office.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1tyGMEJ0zRQ
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TeVcXUzeVDGlyGG6qtq5LX2umPfHhe8s3UIMM3cls_M/edit#gid=0


19 - Jim Griffeth
20 - Laurie Hester
21 - Madi Bailey
22 - Lois Vincent
24 - Laurali Davidson
27 - Cy Wood, Olivia Barker
29 - Charlie Vincent, Brooke
Roberson
31 – Maddux Sirmons

5 - Rob Cathey
6 - Cory D’Angelo
9 - Deborah Larkins
13 - Pam Darden, Pat Darden, Wade
Hall, Kenny Roberson
15 - Gary Knox
17 - Corrinne Crites
18 - Will Pauley
19 - Justyn Olson
20 - John Darden
22 - LaRhonda Bailey
23 - Neal Sandiford, Matthew Bailey
29 - Lee Cline
30 - Ann Cathey
31 - Ellen Taylor

LPC Blood Drive
Friday, August 11

8am-11am
550 Glass Bridge Road

In the bloodmobile
All donors receive a $20 e-gift card

Additional $20 e-gift card for

Our nursery could use a little refresh! Here's
our Nursery Wish List

The Christian Ed Committee
is doing an "Envelope Wall
Fundraiser" (located in the
Narthex). The envelopes will
be labeled 1-100 and people
interested in donating will put
corresponding money in the
number envelope they chose
($20 in number 20). Thank

you to all who have already given. So far, we have
raised over $2700.00!

The Chosen Discussion Group will resume
meeting in August.

Look out for more info about that!

The Alternative Sunday School Class will host
a church breakfast Sunday, August 6 at 9am.

All are welcome!

Please join us for a
Covered-dish lunch on

Sunday, August 13
after worship. Hope to

see you there!

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1BXYJDZT5CJIO?type=wishlist


platelet and double red cell donors

There’s nothing like having family to support you in
your time of need. Thank goodness I’ve got two with my
church family there for me also.
Thanks for all the visits, phone calls, pies, and cards.
Most of all I want to thank you for your prayers. Having
to be out of town for my surgery and beginning
rehabilitation, I can assure you that your prayers were
felt and appreciated. How lucky we all are to have our

church family.
John Darden

Congratulations to Jake & Sarah
upon the birth of Andrew Michael

Pauley, born July 21.
Congratulations Mike & Lynn for

grandbaby #2!

A Worship Update:



News From the Session:

SESSION MEMBERS CONTACT INFO:

A Financial Update:



Please click here to view the latest news from the
Session. The next Session Meeting is Sunday,

September 17 at 12:00pm.
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 ​

https://files.constantcontact.com/fe460a02801/fc12bff6-84e6-4f04-8208-1bf9c739bd56.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Loyd-Presbyterian-Church/115349311820890?hc_location=ufi

